
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

As you may be aware it is that time of year again, it is Red Nose Day on Friday 

13th March. The money raised for Red Nose Day is spent by Comic Relief to 

transform the lives of millions of people, both at home in the UK and across 

Africa 

Sharmans Cross Junior School will be raising money by holding a “be as bright as 

you can be” day where the children and staff will come in dressed in bright and 

bold colours.  

We are asking for a minimum donation of £1 (you can donate more if you wish) in 

order to take part in the fundraising.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

Mr Anwar  

(Year 5 Teacher)  


